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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘curiosity’ 

 

 A big thank you to  

 everyone who helped out  

 at our Open Evening this 

 week—it was a great  

 success!  

 

 Is your child eligible for  

   Free School Meals? You  

 can find out and register 

 With Notts County Council 

 here 

 

 Year 7 Meet the Tutor 

evening Thursday 18 

October 16:30—19:00 

 

 Join us for our Open 

Morning on Saturday 20 

October in aid of  

 Macmillan.  

 

 

 TSS the first choice for a 

bright future! Read our 

editorial feature in the 

Newark Advertiser here  

 

 

 Is your child a lifesaver? 

Restart A Heart Day is 

coming on 16.10.18 which 

will give every child the 

chance to learn essential  

CPR skills with EMAS.  

 

 

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

OPEN EVENING 

SUCCESS AT TSS 

Attenborough on track to be crowned champions  

We were touched to receive this beautiful card 

from our students this week, marking Interna-

tional Teachers Day 2018 by expressing their 

gratitude for the hard work and dedication of all 

the staff. Every subject got a mention with an 

example of what the students had learned in 

each — from chemical symbols in science and 

how to earn points in PE to the fact that ‘we can 

change the world’ in Civics. Superb.   

Caught on camera: students join Pippa Suthers (Chair of Gover-

nors) in sharing the spoils of the gingerbread in Humanities!  

The race to be crowned 

House Champions for the 

first term is on, with Atten-

borough nudging out in front 

of Skylark right now with a 

fantastic 204 points banked 

so far! There’s a non-uniform 

day at stake Keep up the 

hard work everyone! You can 

keep track at epraise.co.uk  

There were smiles all round last 

night at our Year 5 and 6 Open 

Evening and it was great to see so 

much of what makes The Suthers 

School special on show—not least 

our incredible students who really 

helped to give our visitors a sense of 

what it means to be part of a school 

community where character really 

counts and where  there is a range 

of opportunities like no other!  Par-

ticular thanks to Cody and Amelia 

who spoke with such pride and con-

fidence in the Welcome Presenta-

tions. A big thank you to all our staff 

too for their passion and expertise.  

#HBC2018 IS COMING  

‘WORK HARD, BE KIND’ LIVES HERE! 

Healthy Breakfast Challenge is coming— 

on Friday 26 October students will battle it 

out to create the best brekkie! 

http://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/school-meals/free-school-meals-and-milk
https://www.newarkadvertiser.co.uk/
http://www.epraise.co.uk

